Patricia Elka

I support Amendment #2 to ban cruise ship exhaust "scrubbers." Cruise ships adversely impact the
fragile ecosystem in Puget Sound by discharging toxin-laden water into the ocean. Back in the
1970's, before cruise ships became popular, Puget Sound was one of the most pristine places in the
west coast.



